CORRESPONDENCE
8/8/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06691-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 12:18 PM

To: ‘writecause@mac.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL's Unfair Request

Good Afternoon Ms. Finver,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: writecause@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:writecause @everyactioncustom.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 12:12 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Dear FL PSC,
Dear Commissioners,
Just say no! Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009.

This is not a case of, "If you build it they will come." This is a case of, "if we charge people to build it but never do, we'll
still make you pay for it."

Why does FPL get to place the financial risk and burden onto customers like me to pursue new reactors at Turkey Point?
The project doesn't even have a builder. Westinghouse, filed for bankruptcy and is out of the nuclear construction
business.

FPL refuses to commit to actually build the reactors, nor will it commit to a price tag. They can’t even show that the
reactors are in the best economic interest of their customers. It's ludicrous. They haven't even addressed the previous
algae bloom in the cooling tanks.

If the reactor project is so speculative that FPL cannot provide you with evidence that the project remains a good deal
for customers, how can FPL then ask your permission to incur even more costs pursuing the licenses for the project,
which ultimately allows it to recover its costs plus interest from customers? If they want to do this so badly, have their
investors foot the bill. Not me.



| have already paid too much for too long toward this Casper the Ghost of a project, as have all the other FPL customers.
Enough is enough. Thank you in advance for considering customers’ economic interest in this proceeding. Please reject

FPL’'s heavy-handed and unprecedented request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Jody Finver
1654 Tigertail Ave Miami, FL 33133-2543 writecause@mac.com






